
                                                                   MINUTES                                                               5a 

 

SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP 
 

GADSDEN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

MAX D. WALKER ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

35 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. BLVD. 

QUINCY, FLORIDA 
 

May 22, 2018 
 

4:30 P.M. 
 

The workshop was open to the public and electronically recorded. 
 

The following Board members were present:  Mr. Steve Scott, Chairman; Mr. Tyrone D. Smith; 

Mrs. Audrey D. Lewis; and Mr. Isaac Simmons.  Also present were Mr. Roger P. Milton, 

Superintendent and Secretary to the Board; Mrs. Deborah Minnis, Attorney for the Board; and 

others.  Mr. Charlie D. Frost was absent. 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

The workshop was called to order by the Chairman, Mr. Steve Scott, at 4:32 p.m. 
 

2. Financial Information 
 

Mrs. Wood stated that the cafeteria at Gadsden County High School was being remodeled.  

She stated that the old furniture in the cafeteria was being moved to Carter Parramore 

Academy.  She stated that bonuses for GCCTA members were distributed last week.  She 

stated that the districts total assessments for PAEC / Gateway budget without credits were 

$71,992.69, and with credits were 68,778.40.  She stated that the ISCORP Hosting amount 

was $8,401.08.  She stated that the district will soon be able to see how much is being spent 

in the school athletic accounts.  She stated that Skyward training is held weekly for office 

managers.  She stated that the district will have one vendor list.  She stated that the district is 

working to stay in compliance with IRS regulations when working non employees at games.  

She stated that employee benefit booklets will be available to employees. She shared 

information with the Board regarding the number of hired employees (FTE) by center and 

funding source as of May 22, 2018.    
 

Mr. Scott requested a cost analysis report by school. 
 

3. Educational Items by the Superintendent 
 

None. 
 

4. School Board Requests and Concerns 
 

None. 
 

5. The workshop adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
 

The Board convened in executive session at 5:05 p.m. to discuss collective bargaining 

issues; and adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 


